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Welcome new member Bonnie Potts, Executive Director of The 

Literacy Council. 
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July is Rotary Polio Plus Month 

 
President's Message: With tremendous contributions from 

Rotarians, 99.9% of cases of polio in the world have been 

eliminated since 1988. There have been five reported new cases 

of polio in 2017 in three countries. Unless totally eliminated, 

the world could see as many as 200,000 new cases in the next 

ten years. 
 
 



 

 
 

Macon County Commissioner and Rotary member, Jim Tate, 

presented our speaker, Derek Roland, Macon County Manager, who 

made a presentation to the club on the Macon County budget, 

including revenue, expenses and future projects. 
 

Upcoming Programs 
 

July 18 –Jane Jerry will introduce Ruth Claiborne to present the 

program, “Old and New Ways of Family Building.” 

 

July 25 – Lenny Baer will discuss Trial by Jury – “It’s Not What You 

See on Television.” 

 

August 1 – Anne Brissey will present Robert Webb from the Elachee 

Nature Science Center, Gainesville, Ga., to discuss “The All America 

Total Eclipse.” 
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Rick 
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Peter Ray 
July 22 

Wolfgang Green 
July 23 

Teresa Osburn 
July 26 

Rick Siegel  
July 28 

Stephen Lucas 
July 29 

Ann Brissey  
July 30 

 
 

Is it the truth? 
 

Is it fair to all 
concerned? 

 
Does it build goodwill 
and better friendship?  

 
Will it be beneficial to 

all concerned?
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Upcoming 
Events    
 
Twilight 5K 
August 19 
 
Craft Beer Night 
September 21  

 

“If you want to go 

fast, go alone. If 

you want to go far, 

go together.” 

African Proverb 
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